From: Cllr. Ann Davies <CAnnDavies@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 21 December 2020 11:53

To: SCH Licensing <SCHLicensing@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>

Subject: ATB/RE: Hysbysiad o Gais / Notification of Application: Santa Clara, Sancler/St Clears.

Thank you for this notice.

Bearing in mind that the Premises Licence holder and the Personal Licence Holder were both in front
of the Licencing Committee earlier in the year for breach of conditions, | Support this action.

To hear in the Carmarthen Journal of further breaches was very disapointing to say the least.

Best wishes,

Ann Davies,

Ann Davies,
Cyng. Ward Llanddarog,

From: Cllr. Tyssul Evans <WTEvans@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 December 2020 11:52
To: SCH Licensing <SCHLicensing@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Hysbysiad o Gais / Notification of Application: Santa Clara, Sancler/St Clears.

‘Rwy’n cytuno a dirymu’r drwydded dywededig.

Tyssul Evans



